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19th June 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I hope you and your family are well. 
 
I am pleased to say that the first few days of Year 10s return to school has gone well and the boys have been 
exceptionally mature and engaged in their lessons. As a school we continue to monitor the Government regulations 
and will react appropriately to any relaxation in these regulations.  
 
In addition to lessons in English, Maths & Science we are providing some additional support on Fridays for optional 
subjects and RE. Some parents will have already received an invitation to these sessions for this week and we 
anticipate informing parents on a Monday if we require their son to attend on the following Friday. Under the current 
regulations it will not be possible to provide support for all students across all subjects. 
 
Examinations in 2021 
The national media has been speculating about how this pandemic will impact on examinations in 2021. Ofqual are 
due to publish their approach in the next few weeks. It is clear that a number of options are being considered 
including reducing the assessment, reviewing Non Examination Assessment (Coursework) and starting the summer 
examinations later. As soon as Ofqual publish their approach we will contact you. 
 
If you have any queries surrounding the content of this letter then please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Brendan Gormally 
Associate Headteacher 
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